
Steve Bornitz   

W3880 Wolter Rd 

West Salem, WI 54669 

February 26, 2014 

 

City of La Crosse 

County Clerk 

 

Re: Rental Property at 2227 George St 

Dear County Clerk/Building Inspections: 

In November of 2012 we placed our house at the above address for rent.  We did this as 

we had purchased a new home in August of 2012 and were not able to sell our house in 

La Crosse despite being on the market since March/April 2012.  We are asking for a 

waiver of moratorium (8.07 (I)). 

One of the reasons we decided to rent is that we found a renter that is interested in 

purchasing the property.  We failed to realize that single family rentals followed the same 

requirements as multi-family housing which is why we did not register the property. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Bornitz 

 

 


